

Members' Briefing REVENUE & CUSTOMS GROUP

To: All Members

cc: Branch Secretaries, Group Executive Committee, Equality Chairs, VOAC (for info)

Can this Briefing be circulated via HMRC IT systems: NO

Website: YES

Action to be taken: For the attention of all members

Date: 6 July 2022 Ref: R&C/MB/036/22

PCS members' meeting with Mark Serwotka 12 July Meeting to be held via Zoom

- Came and meet our general secretary and get up to date on pay talks
- Find out what's happening on jobs and the CS compensation scheme

Last week we received the final pay award of our 3-year pay deal but what happens next year?

PCS meeting invite for all members in HMRC

Mark Serwotka, our general secretary, will be speaking to all members at a meeting on Zoom at 6:00pm on 12 July 2022. He will be updating you all on how talks are going with the government on pay, pensions, jobs and the Civil Service compensation scheme.

Meeting held on Zoom

To join the meeting, download the Zoom app on your personal device and use the following link to join on the day.

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/8209756402?pwd=alFEMzRGNEM0MXlaV0JSSHR2bUhpUT09

Meeting ID: 820 975 6402

Passcode: PA6LK9
One tap mobile

+443300885830,,8209756402#,,,,*816854# United Kingdom +441314601196,,8209756402#,,,,*816854# United Kingdom

Dial by your location

+44 330 088 5830 United Kingdom

+44 131 460 1196 United Kingdom

+44 203 481 5237 United Kingdom

+44 203 481 5240 United Kingdom

+44 203 901 7895 United Kingdom

+44 208 080 6591 United Kingdom

+44 208 080 6592 United Kingdom

Meeting ID: 820 975 6402

Passcode: 816854

Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kc9FdOO5pq

Set a date in your calendars so you don't forget to come along!

HMRC doesn't allow Zoom to be used on its systems so you must access this meeting on your personal phone or laptop.

Join PCS today

If you've read this briefing and you aren't yet a member, then use this link to join the rest of us join today.

Update your PCS Digital account with personal email address/phone number

HMRC applies restrictions on the content of anything distributed using its email system, so make sure that you stay in touch with your union, use your <u>PCS Digital</u> account to update your personal (non-work) email address and your mobile phone number. We'll only use it to keep you informed about PCS matters. If you need help speak to one of your local reps.

CLAIRE KEENAN Group Organiser

If you require this publication in any other format such as Braille or large print please contact the Group Office at RCGroup@pcs.org.uk or call 0151 298 3900